
10 December 2021

UCD REGISTRY 



Clárlann UCD







The following information is only relevant for in-person examinations.



This email has been circulated to: All students

CC: Student Advisers, Student Union





Dear :FORENAME,



Further to yesterday’s email, I am pleased to inform you that your seat number available now
in SISweb will match your seat number in the Exam Centres. 


As previously highlighted, Exam Helpers and Invigilators will be present both inside and
outside the Exam Centres and will be able to provide you with assistance should you need it. 


Further information and detailed FAQs can be found on the Assessment website. 


Kind Regards, 


Karen McHugh
Director of Assessment
UCD Assessment 
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